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a b o u t  t h e  a l c u i n  s o c i e t y

The Alcuin Society was founded in Vancouver 
by Geoff Spencer in 1974 to promote a greater 
appreciation of well-made books among book 
lovers around the world. Other founding 
members were Sam Black, Bill Duthie, 
Sam Fogel, Bill McConnell, Dale Smith and 
Basil Stuart‑Stubbs.

The name Alcuin was chosen to honour the 
memory of Alcuin of York (C.E. 735 to 804). 
Alcuin was a man who cared deeply about books 
and literacy. As a teacher of rhetoric, dialectic 
(logic) and astronomy in the Palace School 
in Aachen he instructed the royal children 
and even Charlemagne himself, who later 
appointed him Abbot of Marmoutier (Tours). 
Alcuin influenced the development of the 
most legible script of its day, known as the 
Carolingian minuscule, and its influence is still 
present in the modern lower case alphabet.

To further its aims, the Alcuin Society 
engages in a wide range of educational activities, 
many of them in collaboration with educational 
institutions, such as lectures, workshops, 
exhibitions, field visits and competitions.

Each year our Society gives the Alcuin 
Society Awards for Excellence in Book Design in 
Canada. Amphora, the Society’s journal, covers 
a wide range of topics related to the book: the 
history and future of the book, publishing, 
bookselling, the book arts (typography, type 
design, calligraphy, papermaking, illustration, 
printing and binding), book collecting, reading 
and notable library collections.

Officers & Directors

Chair – Howard Greaves
vice-Chair – Paul Whitney
Treasurer – Bill Haberl
Directors – Nicholas Collins, Leah Gordon, 
Shelley Gruendler, Richard Hopkins, Ralph Stanton, 
Eric Swanick, Jason Vanderhill, Glenn Woodsworth 
Ex Officio Board Members – Marlene Chan 
Secretary – Sharlene Stacey

The Alcuin Society is proud to have as patron 
the Governor General of Canada 
His Excellency the Right Honourable 
David Johnston.

ATTENTION BOOK COLLECTORS 
the Bibliographical Society of Canada (BSC), the W.A. Deacon Literary Foundation (DLF), and the Alcuin Society

are pleased to announce the third annual 

BOOK 
COLLECTING

CONTEST
FOR CANADIANS UNDER 30

The Contest is open to all Canadian residents under 30 years of age. 
The collection must be owned and collected by the contestant. 

The Contest requires participants to write a 1,500 to 2,000 word essay on their collection, including a list. 
The essay may be written in French or English. 

Collections will not be judged on dollar value or size. 
DEADLINE: Entries must be postmarked no later than 5 March 2012.

Winners will be announced at the 2012 BSC annual meeting.

PLEASE VISIT THE FOLLOWING WEBSITES FOR FULL CONTEST RULES:

http://www.bsc-sbc.ca/en/news.html
www.deaconfoundation.com

www.alcuinsociety.com

FIRST PRIZE: $1,000
SECOND PRIZE: $500
THIRD PRIZE: $250
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